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Perch Base USSVI – Flash
Traffic
Number: 12_05_2014   Date: Dec. 6  
Subject: Reminder: Silent Auction Items
 
 
As we did at last year’s Award Banquet (Jan. 24 for
this year’s banquet) we will have a silent auction
with all proceeds going towards the Arizona Silent
Service Memorial.
 
If you have anything that you think may bring a
pretty penny for the noble cause of the ASSM, bring
it to the next (December) Base Meeting on the usual
time and date (next Saturday or 12/13 and at
Dillon’s.) DON’T FORGET!! The ASSM staff needs it
at the next meeting. (And don’t forget, items are a
tax deduction at the fair market value.)
 
Questions? Call the Project Managers, Dan and
Layne Moss at (602) 866-8506.
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